
11-186-3F Addison Creek Reservoir, Bellwood, IL  
 
Construction Contract 11-186-3F Addison Creek Reservoir, Bellwood, IL, is being financed by 
the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (SRF). The SRF program is administered by the Illinois 
Environmental Protection Agency and receives a portion of its money to fund these types of 
projects from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. SRF programs operate in each state 
to provide communities the resources necessary to build, maintain, and improve the 
infrastructure that protects one of our most valuable resources: water. 
 
Service Area:  Stickney  
 
Location:  Bellwood, Illinois  
 
Engineering Consultant:  Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd.     
 
General Contractor:  IHC Construction Companies, LLC 
 
Contract Award Amount:  $63,280,000.00 
 
Award Date:  January 24, 2019 
 
Contract Duration:  1,125 Calendar Days 
 
Project Description:  This project will create an approximately 600 acre-foot flood control 
reservoir in Bellwood just north of Washington Boulevard and east of Addison Creek. This project 
includes reservoir excavation and installation of necessary appurtenances for operation of the 
facility, such as control structure, inlet structure, spillway, piping, and a pumping station. 
 
Project Justification:  This project along with the Addison Creek Channel Improvements project 
will help alleviate public health and safety concerns by reducing overbank flooding to 
approximately 2,200 structures along Addison Creek from Northlake to Broadview. 
Approximately 1,700 of 2,200 benefiting structures will be removed from the floodplain. In 
addition to providing flood control benefits, this reservoir will serve as compensatory storage for 
the channel improvement project.  
 

 


